CO-592

Barr Junior, Alfred H.; Museum of Modern Art. [Carta] 1943 July 15, New York, NY [para] Candido Portinari, Rio de Janeiro, RJ. [inglês][datilografado]

Dear Candido:


I have received with great interest your book on your recent work. What a handsome publication! It will be a most welcome addition to our Library.


With cordial regards to Maria,







Sincerely,







Alfred Barr




  


Director

